

CALLED CHARGE CONFERENCE: *This afternoon*, **September 14**, there will be a called Charge Conference at 3pm in the sanctuary (Rm. 101). All members of the Administrative Council must attend. The meeting is open to all church members but only Administrative Council members may vote.

FALL BIBLE STUDY on the book of Revelation will meet *this afternoon* at 5pm in the chapel (Rm. 102).

JEWELRY BENEFIT SALE: Residential Treatment Center will hold a jewelry sale at Elon Community Church on Tuesday, September 16 (Ladies' Night—\$10 reservations) from 6-8 pm and Wednesday-Friday, September 17-19 from 10am-6pm (no charge). Proceeds will benefit women in recovery.

Our **RISE AGAINST HUNGER** food packaging event will be held from 10-12 on Saturday, **September 20** in Stafford Hall. All ages and abilities are welcome to participate. Use the QR code to the right to visit our website where you can register. Carol Stanley is the contact person for this event.

Our CAREGIVER SUPPORT GROUP will begin Tuesday, September 23 at noon in the church parlor. All are welcome! We will meet monthly on the fourth Tuesday.

STORYTELLING AT THE BARN: There will only be ONE gathering at Dinner Bell Farm this fall: Friday, **September 26** at 6:30pm. Dinner Bell Farm is located at 2565 Snow Camp Rd. in Snow Camp, NC. Bring a dish to share and your own beverage.

IMMEDIATE NEEDS IN LITTLE FREE PANTRY are canned vegetables, canned meat, and instant oatmeal packets. Please purchase easy-open containers when possible. Leave donations in the big white basket on the table in the hall between Susan's and Chris's offices.

FALL CARNIVAL: Make plans to join us for our Fall Carnival on Saturday, October 4 from 10am-2pm on the lawn of the church. Fun activities are planned for all ages, and they're all FREE! Volunteers are still needed to help run games, make popcorn, make cotton candy, and oversee the inflatables. Please contact Jerrica VanAlstyne (336-549-9392; jsnow07@yahoo.com) or Chris Fulkerson (336-226-4343; chris@fumcgraham-nc.org) if you can help.

PANDA BUDDIES: A Panda Buddy is a special person who commits to becoming a mentor to a South Graham student. If this sounds like the ministry for you, please contact Margaret Skulnik (mskulnik@me.com) to learn more.

PRAYER TEAM MINISTRY: Our Prayer Team Ministry is looking to add additional members to several of their prayer teams. This is a good way to get involved without having to commit to attend meetings. Contact Doris Sugg (919-244-7569; dsugg9@triad.rr.com) if you are interested or have questions.

OPPORTUNITIES TO SERVE OUR YOUNG PEOPLE: We need a Sunday School teacher and an assistant to lead our 3rd-5th grade class every other month. Contact Chris (chris@fumcgraham-nc.org) if you are interested. We are also looking for additional youth counselors. Contact Anna (anna@fumcgraham-nc.org) to volunteer.

SNACK SUPPER VOLUNTEERS NEEDED. If you would be willing to provide a meal for 6-8 youth at 5:30pm on a Sunday, please visit the Youth Ministry page on our website to sign up.

UWF MISSION FOCUS FOR SEPTEMBER is FUMC's Mensis Ministry. We will be collecting colored and/or designed cotton panties (girls' sizes 12, 14, 16). NO WHITE PANTIES. Please leave donations on the designated table in Room 114.

Our Faithfulness				
<u>Attendance</u>	ONLINE	IN PERSON	TOTAL	
9.7	82	115	197	
8.31	79	122	201	
8.24	61	159	220	
8.17	55	154	209	
Giving (Neede	d Weekly \$			
9.7	 	\$7,742.00		
8.31		\$7,215.00		
8.24		\$14,633.66		
8.17		\$7,656.00		

Rise Against Hunger

